
 Check Out What They’re Doing In… 
 Year 3! 

 Walking into Year 3 is inspiring! It is clear that children 
 and adults take pride in keeping their classroom always 

 ready for learning. 

 Children’s achievements and work 
 are proudly displayed with clear 

 feedback about what contributed to 
 their success. The room and boards 

 are all carefully organised, 
 connected to the current learning 

 and a pleasure to explore. 

 The range of calming strategies prominently 
 displayed reflects their commitment to 

 developing mindfulness skills as a class. 

 This half term Y3 is all about Ancient Egypt. 
 Children have reflected on what they already 
 know on the topic and the questions that 
 they have to inspire their learning. Why do 
 mummies get wrapped in cloth? Why did the 
 Egyptians have so many gods? Visit Y3 in a 
 few weeks to find out! 

 For Literacy children have 
 been looking at ‘The 
 Egyptian Cinderella’ and 
 improving their editing 
 skills. 

 In RE Year 3 are beginning 
 to explore Judaism. As with 
 the topic of Ancient Egypt, 

 children have reflected on what they know from 
 previous learning and what questions they 
 still have about Judaism, particularly how 

 it relates to, but is 
 di�erent from 
 Christianity. 

 There is so much in Y3 to inspire! Take 
 the time to visit and especially admire 
 their literacy and vocabulary wall with 
 children’s clear definitions. Well done team! 


